
EDMUND S. MUSKIE 
MAINE

^Cmieò ÆiatciS Æeuaie
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

May li, 1972

Mr. Eliot F. Porter 
Route U, Box 33 
Santa Fe, W.M. 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

I want to thank you for your generous contribu­

tion. Coming as it did, when the campaign is particu­

larly in need of funds, it is especially appreciated.

Thank you very much for your commitment and your

support.


